
 
 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Keith Monroe [mailto:monroesells4you@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 12:33 PM 
To: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards 
Subject: River flows 

 
We are disappointed that the water board is considering a larger release of water down the rivers in the Central Valley. 
We have just had some small relieve from the currant drought the state is dealing with. Water as you know is the life 
blood of not only agriculture and its labor pool but the other industries, cities and general population of these areas. 
These areas not only help feed the population of the USA but the world also. We not only produce an abundance of food 
but do it at a price that is an hugh economic advantage to our population but also that of our trading partners. Agriculture 
products also are a big part of the exports that help keep our balance of trade at the level it is. We strongly request that 
you not change our rivers flow requirement as the economic impact would be devastating to our economy and our 
citizens. 

 
William and Mary Monroe 
Sent from my iPad 
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Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon

 

9-20-16

Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon
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